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17th September 2018 
 

ASTON HALL, BIRMINGHAM YEAR 2 TRIP FRIDAY 7th DECEMBER 2018  
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

As part of our topic on the Great Fire of London after half term we are excited to tell you that 
we will be visiting Aston Hall in Birmingham (part of Birmingham Museums). Children will be 
taking part in a ‘Great Fire of London’ workshop and we will have the opportunity to look 
round Aston Hall, which is one of the oldest Jacobean houses in the whole country. 
 

Your child will need a packed lunch, water bottle and spare drink, a waterproof coat and 
sensible shoes. Children will be able to wear their own clothes and a school jumper or 
cardigan. As it is an old building (Grade 1 listed) there is limited heating there, so it can get 
cold inside the house (wear something comfortable and warm). A hat and gloves would also 
be advisable, as we will be able to look round the grounds as well.  
 

If you would like to find out a bit more about Aston Hall please follow the link below: 
http://www.birminghammuseums.org.uk/aston 
 

The cost of the trip will be £11.50 per child, which is to cover the cost of the workshop and 
coach. Slip, insurance form and payment must be received by Friday 16th November 
2018 please. The voluntary payment should be made online via the SCOpay system, if there 
are any problems making payments online then please speak to the office. 
 

Please note that the trip may need to be cancelled if we do not receive sufficient funds 
to cover its cost by the 16th November. 
 

If you are able to help on our trip please let us know on the form below and we will get back 
to you as soon as possible- we would be grateful of your support.  
 

Thank you,  
Mrs Jones and Mrs Sharpe, Year 2 teachers 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I give consent for my child__________________________of class_______ to go on the  
Year 2 trip to Aston Hall in Birmingham on Friday 7th December 2018.  
 
I will pay online £11.50 to cover the cost of the trip.  
 
I will provide a packed lunch for my child   
 
Or    

I would like school to provide a packed lunch for my child    
 
Signed_____________________(parent/guardian) 
 
Please tick here if you are able to help on our trip. 
 

 

 

http://www.birminghammuseums.org.uk/aston

